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25th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Halloween Disco

We are organising a Halloween disco for the children in Nursery and Reception it will be on Thursday 31st October 1-2pm.

The cost will be £1.50 per child which includes a goodie bag with sweets, chocolate and a cup drink. Please collect your child at 3.15pm as usual from their classroom.


All children can come into school in their Halloween outfits but they must wear sensible shoes. 

If you would like your child to attend please complete the slip below and return it with £1.50 before Thursday 17th October 2019.




Yours sincerely,


Liz Meehan
Administrator 


…………………………………………………………………………………………………………...


I do/do not give permission for my child …………………………Year ………………………..


[bookmark: _GoBack]to attend the Halloween disco on Thursday 31st October and I enclose £1.50 admission fee.


Signed ………………………………………………… parent/carer
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